
The presentations from the OEB and from the hydro company was as expected - a farce. All relevant 
documentations and presentations were with incomparable evaluations. To compare a 34,000 Town 
with Mississauga is inappropriate. No evidence was brought forward of the trues or honesty of the 
presentation. 
 
If the OEB would be independent, than they would do everything and make sure that a possible 
competition makes realistic market prices. A monopoly brings a certain grade of intolerance, ignorance 
and arrogance. Exactly that was the outcome of the presentation. 
 
The show made one thing clear: “the increase will come without any doubt”, regardless the outrages 
from the people. This is, because neither OEB nor the hydro company have had a hearing aid for 
themselves to understand the public and consequently continuing with the circus to make the public 
believe that they will be heart. 
 
The description of this kind of meeting category  is useless and is not worth to mention.  It was a waste 
of time. As well, the attendance of the Town and their counsellors was miserable. The reason is very 
clear, because they know about the future outcome and the result. 
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